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A New Paradigm of Pentecostal Power Asonzeh F. K. Ukah 2008 Ukah describes with
great historical and sociological incisiveness one of the prime movers of this
transformation, the Redeemed Christian Church of God (RCCG), which has more
than 10,000 congregations in more than 80 countries around the world.
How To Prepare For Heaven Mike Chuks Nwanegbo 2020-03-13 Pastor Mike Chuks
Nwanegbo (In His Majesty Service) is a Pastor in the Redeemed Christian Church
of God. He is presently a provincial pastor and the coordinator of RCCG Belgium
Mission. He Pastors the New Life Assembly ( A.K.A Baby Factory) a parish of the
church. He is a graduate of the University of Port Harcourt, Nigeria and an exstudent of the Continental Theological Seminary Brussels. He also enhanced his
leadership at the European Leadership Academy. Pastor Mike Nwanegbo is the host
of the popular television program "Just Before You Go To Bed" - preparing souls
for heaven. He also does a monthly healing and anointing program "Solution
Hour" which is run in several nations of the world. Pastor Mike Nwanegbo sits
on the board of the International School of Vlander (ISF) Waterloo. He has
authored several books among which is the best selling book "Don't write me
off" He developed a free education App to help Nigerian Secondary Student do
their academics on their mobile phone rather than play games. He is the CEO of
Mike & Boma Ventures. He is usually called the black missionary in Belgium,
because of his passion for souls. He printed the Bible in the local Flemish
language called "Bible for Vlander". He is a Pastor, teacher of the word,
motivational speaker and recording artist. Mike Chuks Nwanegbo believes in
motivating people to Godly Excellence with the focus on making Heaven at all
cost. He is married to Pastor Mrs. Boma Nwanegbo and they are blessed with
three lovely children; Gloria, Praise and Redeemed. In 2002, Pastor Mike and
his wife relocated from London to Antwerp to start a church in obedience to
their call to ministry. Today, the church has grown from a humble beginning of
6 members to be one of the biggest churches in Antwerp.
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Religion, History, and Politics in Nigeria Chima Jacob Korieh 2005 Religion,
History, and Politics in Nigeria is concerned with the problematic nature of
religion and politics in Nigerian history. The book provides a lively and
straightforward treatment of the relationship among religion, politics, and
history in Nigeria, and how it affects public life today. By adopting various
cultural, historical, political, and sociological perspectives, the text's
contributors provide an excellent introduction to the volatile mix of religion
and politics in Nigerian history, as well as a range of strategic choices open
to religious adherents. The complexity of the relationship among religion,
history, and politics is organized around four themes: indigenous values and
the influence of Islam and Christianity, colonialism and religious
transformation, the religious landscape of the post-colonial period, and the
rise of evangelism and fundamentalism. The volume provides an insightful guide
to contemporary history, contemporary religion, and contemporary politics,
enabling the reader to reach informed and balanced judgments about the role in
religion in Nigerian history and politics. This opens the door for serious
examination and debate, and will be excellent for use by the general reader and
in political science, history, and religion courses.
Ten of the Largest Church Ministries Aggressively Touching the World Elmer
Towns 2020-01-21 Wisdom from Some of the Greatest Church Leaders of our Time
Ten of the Largest Church Ministries Aggressively Touching the World is about
the innovative ways these leaders plant churches, and the unique strategies
they utilize to teach and disciple their people. It also explores the multifaceted methods they use to reach people for Jesus. Ten methods are examined,
including marketing techniques, powerful worship, and Scripture translation.
These methods are based on eternal Biblical principles that never change, even
when culture changes. This is your invitation to harvest wisdom and insight
from some of the most respected, cutting-edge, and unique church leaders alive
today! These methods will transform your own ministry for greater Kingdom
effectiveness. The great faith of men and women challenge you to gain
understanding of the principles to grow your faith to accomplish the
impossible. May the testimonies and stories in this book challenge your faith
to do something revolutionary in your life and for the Kingdom of God!
The God Ask Steve Shadrach 2013-04-01 A fresh, biblical approach to personal
support raising for full time Christian workers.
Church Is a Team Sport Jim Putman 2009-08-01 Now available in trade paper,
Church Is a Team Sport shows proven ways to push believers, new and mature,
toward growth as both Christians--and leaders. Through this powerful, thoughtprovoking volume, ministers both in the congregation and on staff will discover
how to expand the church one soul at a time. Making disciples is the crux of
pastor Jim Putman's message. The plan works. Caring for people, following up on
stray sheep, and teaching what it means to love God and obey him. That's how
Church Is a Team Sport transforms Christians from Monday-morning quarterbacks
into dynamic players.
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Exploring Organizational Performance Tesilimi Aderemi Lawanson 2007 This
research demonstrates how the performances of Christian organizations are
influenced by their organizational models, accountability and evaluation.
Organizational performances influence the flow of participants and resources to
and from organizations as well as facilitate the achievement of organizational
mission. This study provides a platform for synthesizing relevant
organizational theories on leadership, culture, climate, ecology, and
accountability as well as applying them in organizational analysis. Integrating
insights from organizational studies, management theory, missiology, theology,
metaphorical sociology and culture theory, this study used a qualitative
research methodology to examine the organizational factors that influence the
performances of church and other Christian mission organizations in crosscultural mission. Employing the case-study approach gave access to multiple
data collection sources. The organizations selected for this case study were
the Redeemed Christian Church of God (RCCG), the Foursquare Gospel Church
Nigeria (FGCN), the Calvary Ministries (CAPRO) and the Great Commission
Movement (GCM). In-depth interviews, focus groups, and documents were the main
data collection sources used, with event observation and survey questionnaires
as supplementary sources. Data analysis was carried out primarily through
grounded theory with content analysis used for the initial analysis of data
from documents and survey questionnaires. Through grounded theory, data
analysis was processed using open, axial and selective coding. Ten themes
emerged from the analysis, which led to the development of three theoretical
constructs from which a theoretical narrative was generated for this research
exploring some organizational factors influencing performance of Christian
organizations. Acknowledging the contributions of other factors to
organizational performance, this study found that performance hinged on the
organizational life. The organizational life was shaped by the organizational
model, which defined the organizational accountability; while accountability
influenced organizational evaluation, which facilitated the building of the
organizational capacity for performance. The research findings also helped in
proposing a missional framework for analyzing and enhancing performances of
Christian organizations in cross-cultural mission. It is hoped that this is one
of the contributions of this research to organizational studies.
The Juvenilization of American Christianity Thomas Bergler 2012-04-20 Pop
worship music. Falling in love with Jesus. Mission trips. Wearing jeans and Tshirts to church. Spiritual searching and church hopping. Faith-based political
activism. Seeker-sensitive outreach. These now-commonplace elements of American
church life all began as innovative ways to reach young people, yet they have
gradually become accepted as important parts of a spiritual ideal for all ages.
What on earth has happened? In The Juvenilization of American Christianity
Thomas Bergler traces the way in which, over seventy-five years, youth
ministries have breathed new vitality into four major American church
traditions -- African American, Evangelical, Mainline Protestant, and Roman
Catholic. Bergler shows too how this "juvenilization" of churches has led to
widespread spiritual immaturity, consumerism, and self-centeredness,
popularizing a feel-good faith with neither intergenerational community nor
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theological literacy. Bergler s critique further offers constructive
suggestions for taming juvenilization. Watch the trailer:
Discipleship in a Digital Age Emmanuel Elendu 2017-07-03 Discipleship in a
Digital Age is an inspired spiritual and Christian lifestyle guidebook that
exhorts present-day believers to rekindle a spirit of mentorship and
discipleship such that the church can become strengthened in a day where
direction and leadership is often lacking (WestBow Editorial Review).
Discipleship in a Digital Age aims at teaching or instructing Christians to
personal and practical ways of living for the Lord daily in a digital age. It
is a discoverya talent huntthat laces traditional discipleship blueprints with
the reality of todays demanding moments of technology and Internet. It uses the
basic tenets of discipleship to model the Christian mans approach to life in
the face of our changing culture. it emphasizes the need for mentoring,
training and sustainable weaning and learning in the wake of Christian
engagement without due process to ministry assignment.
Economics of Religion Lionel Obadia 2011-10-25 Explores the fresh paradigms of
'religious economics' and 'economies of religion' under the scope of
transdisciplinary and international perspectives. This title examines and
appraises some of the theoretical developments and methodological innovations
in religious and social sciences.
Women in Yoruba Religions Oyèrónké Oládémọ 2022-07-19 Uncovers the influence of
Yoruba culture on women’s religious lives and leadership in religions practiced
by Yoruba people Women in Yoruba Religions examines the profound influence of
Yoruba culture in Yoruba religion, Christianity, Islam, and Afro-Diasporic
religions such as Santeria and Candomblé, placing gender relations in
historical and social contexts. While the coming of Christianity and Islam to
Yorubaland has posed significant challenges to Yoruba gender relations by
propagating patriarchal gender roles, the resources within Yoruba culture have
enabled women to contest the full acceptance of those new norms. Oyeronke
Olademo asserts that Yoruba women attain and wield agency in family and society
through their economic and religious roles, and Yoruba operate within a system
of gender balance, so that neither of the sexes can be subsumed in the other.
Olademo utilizes historical and phenomenological methods, incorporating
impressive data from interviews and participant-observation, showing how
religion is at the core of Yoruba lived experiences and is intricately bound up
in all sectors of daily life in Yorubaland and abroad in the diaspora.
Smashing the Gates of the Enemy Taiwo Olusegun Ayeni 2006-03-30 This is the
second book in the series of work (Prayer School Manuals) originally titled The
gates of Hell shall not prevail Parts I & II. While the first: Fighting your
Way to Victory deals with the revival of prayer life, the second which is
titled Smashing the Gates of the Enemy through Strategic Prayers encourages the
believer to engage in strategic spiritual warfare in order to unseat the powers
of darkness limiting them from entering into their inheritance.
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Excellence 2005
Church Growth in Britain David Goodhew 2017-05-15 There has been substantial
church growth in Britain between 1980 and 2010. This is the controversial
conclusion from the international team of scholars, who have drawn on
interdisciplinary studies and the latest research from across the UK. Such
church growth is seen to be on a large scale, is multi-ethnic and can be found
across a wide range of social and geographical contexts. It is happening inside
mainline denominations but especially in specific regions such as London, in
newer churches and amongst ethnic minorities. Church Growth in Britain provides
a forceful critique of the notion of secularisation which dominates much of
academia and the media - and which conditions the thinking of many churches and
church leaders. This book demonstrates that, whilst decline is happening in
some parts of the church, this needs to be balanced by recognition of the
vitality of large swathes of the Christian church in Britain. Rebalancing the
debate in this way requires wholesale change in our understanding of
contemporary British Christianity.
Nigerian Pentecostalism and Development Richard Burgess 2020-04-06 This book
examines the contributions, both intentional and unintentional, of Nigerian
Pentecostal churches and NGOs to development, studying their development
practices broadly in relation to the intersecting spheres of politics,
economics, health, education, human rights, and peacebuilding. In sub-Saharan
Africa, Pentecostalism is fast becoming the dominant expression of
Christianity, but while the growth and civic engagement of these churches has
been well documented, their role in development has received less attention.
The Nigerian Pentecostal landscape is one of the most vibrant in Africa.
Churches are increasingly assuming more prominent roles as they seek to address
the social and moral ills of contemporary society, often in fierce competition
with Islam for dominance in Nigerian public space. Some scholars suggest that
the combination of an enchanted worldview, an emphasis on miracles and
prosperity teaching, and a preoccupation with evangelism discourages effective
political engagement and militates against development. However, Nigerian
Pentecostalism and Development argues that there is an emerging movement within
contemporary Nigerian Pentecostalism which is becoming increasingly active in
development practices. This book goes on to explore the increasingly
transnational approach that churches take, often seeking to build multicultural
congregations around the globe, for instance in Britain and the United States.
Nigerian Pentecostalism and Development: Spirit, Power, and Transformation will
be of considerable interest to scholars and students concerned with the
intersection between religion and development, and to development practitioners
and policy-makers working in the region.
African Culture and Global Politics Toyin Falola 2014-01-10 This volume
attempts to insert itself within the larger discussion of Africa in the twentyfirst century, especially within the realm of world politics. Despite the
underwhelming amount of attention given to Africa's role in international
politics in popular news sources, it is evident that Africa has a consistent
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record of participating in world politics- one that pre-dates colonization and
continues today. In continuance of this legacy of active participation in
global political exchanges, Africans today can be heard in dialogues that span
the world and their roles are impossible to replace by other entities. It is
evident that a vastly different Africa exists than ones that bolster images of
starvation, corruption, and compliance. The essays in this volume center on
Africa and Africans participating in international political discourses, but
with an emphasis on various forms of expression and philosophies, as these
factors heavily influence Africa's role as a participant in global politics.
The reader will find a variety of essays that permeate surface discussions of
politics and political activism by inserting African culture, rhetoric,
philosophies into the larger discussion of international politics and Africa's
role in worldwide political, social, and economic debates.
Intercultural Theology, Volume Two Henning Wrogemann 2018-01-09 In this second
volume of his three-volume Intercultural Theology, Henning Wrogemann turns to
theologies of mission. Tracing developments across a range of Christian
traditions, movements, themes, and regions of the globe, Wrogemann provides an
overview of the theological underpinnings, rationalizations, and visions for
mission and its practice.
Made for a Mission David A. Posthuma 2007-09-01 Have you ever asked yourself:
"Why am I here?" Made for a Mission offers a biblical informed, strategic
method to help you answer this all-important question. "Ever wonder what it was
like to have been on the ground floor with Jeff Bezos of Amazon.com or Pierre
Omidyar of eBay.com? Wonder no longer. Join Dave Posthuma and hold on -- the
future of the church is forming right before your eyes and under your feet."
Leonard Sweet, Author and Futurist "Dave Posthuma and E-Church Essentials share
my passion to train and inspire leaders to live authentic lives of great
impact. Rarely do you meet someone as passionate about the church with the
technological genius of Dave..Pay attention to what he is doing and access his
outrageous resource. It will help you as you both grow and organize your
church." Dan Webster, Author and Founder of Authentic Leadership
The 10 Dangerous Possessions Taiwo Olusegun Ayeni 2007-06-06 This book unfolds
the burden of reassessing how the work should be done in the Lords vineyard. We
thank God that they that sit in darkness have gotten the opportunity to see a
great light. This great light has revealed to us the avalanche of recycled
errors that the Church has continued to peddle with relish within the last two
decades. As a result of the continuous exposure to them, they have become the
norm rather than the exception. These errors have become so entrenched that
challenging them is like confronting a fast moving train headlong. Going
through the book will provide us with hard facts why change is necessary at
this time and why we need to watch out and not fall prey to the 10 dangerous
possessions.
Help for Troubled Destinies Taiwo Olusegun Ayeni 2009-12-28 Help for troubled
Destinies begins with examination of what God did for us in the beginning, the
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foundation of empowerment laid for us to excel, where we missed it and Gods
follow-up rescue plan. This background approach clearly shows us that we were
empowered to succeed from the beginning as revealed in mans encounter with God
in Genesis Chapter 1:28. There God blessed man and He gave him five faith
commands to pursue: be fruitful and multiply, replenish the earth, subdue it
and have dominion. From this perspective the book goes on to express the fact
that because man had been positioned to excel he ought not to experience
troubled destinies. Several of these were examined for the readers attention
and solutions to them also proffered. It concludes with testimonies that God is
beautiful for every situation.
Strategic Warfare in Bed Taiwo Olusegun Ayeni 2015-08-14 Why is your bed
strategic? Because the place where you sleep is a site of divine renewal or
Satanic regression. You could be either made or marred on your bed. Lying on
your bed in the solemnity of day or serenity of night, you can initiate,
maintain, and sustain fruitful thinking that will change your life. Great
thoughts of glorious happenings could be inspired on your bed as you
thoughtfully guard your hearts in deep search for divine mysteries, Strategic
Warfare in Bed encourages you to watch how you go to bed. Do not allow the
enemy to take control of your mind. A bad night will produce a grumpy and
agitated morning, and the cycle continues. Operate in wisdom and win the fight
for the possession of your mind on your bed.
Memory and Recovery in Times of Crisis Fiona Larkan 2017-11-09 This book
presents a social scientific reading of the challenges of memory and recovery
in times of crisis. Drawing on different interpretations of what constitutes
‘crisis’, this collection uses lenses of economics, identity and commemoration,
to question how memory and recovery is being constituted through larger
discourses of political claims of moving forward, healing and identity. Memory
and Recovery in Times of Crisis examines how memory is dis- or re-interred
through social processes and further, how recovered memories are challenged or
legitimized. It also presents a set of questions that will stimulate further
reflections on what kind of role understandings of memory of crisis can play in
recovery. Given the world we find ourselves living in in 2017 – a world subject
to multiple, intersecting crises – how we understand the dynamics of memory and
recovery is a pressing issue indeed. This book will appeal to both scholars and
students of anthropology and sociology.
Religion in the Context of African Migration Afeosemime Unuose Adogame 2005
The Gospel According to John D. A. Carson 1991 This commentary seeks above all
to explain the text of John's Gospel to those whose privilege and
responsibility it is to minister the Word of God to others, to preach and to
lead Bible studies. I have tried to include the kind of information they need
to know, but to do so in such a way that the informed layperson could also use
the work in personal study of the Bible, exclusively for purposes of personal
growth in edification and understanding. In particular, I have attempted: (1)
To make clear the flow of the text. (2) To engage a small but representative
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part of the massive secondary literature on John. (3) To draw a few lines
towards establishing how the Fourth Gospel contributes to biblical and
systematic theology. (4) To offer a consistent exposition of John's Gospel as
an evangelistic Gospel. - Preface.
A Beautiful Woman: Position, Purpose and the Provisions Ibiloye Abiodun
Christian 2015-03-24 Is the Church and the Society's views about a Woman's
position, purpose and value in agreement with the Mind of God and the teachings
of Jesus Christ? This is the mission and objective! That you may discover, be
assured and reposition your spirit and mind to “positional truth” of a Woman
clearly shown/ revealed in the infallible Word of God. John 8:32; “and, ye
shall know the truth, and the truth shall make you free.” Discover the true
Mind of God through Christ Jesus concerning what makes a beautiful Woman;
Positioning by God , Purpose, and the Provisions to make her fulfil her life,
womanhood, divine calling and Responsibility. The book will also help you have
control over the common problem of women; disturbing unceasing thoughts and
drift thinkings as well as passive mindset. You will encounter grace,
knowledge, strength and truths to challenge men's negative position on
womanhood. Ultimately discipline and UNITY in Knowledge, faith and
responsibility in the Word. Ephesians 4:13
Guide to the Lancashire Record Office Lancashire Record Office 1985
The Changing Soul of Europe Helena Vilaça 2016-03-23 This book paves the way
for a more enlarged discussion on religion and migration phenomena in countries
of Northern and Southern Europe. From a comparative perspective, these are
regions with very different religious traditions and different historical
State/Church relations. Although official religion persisted longer in Nordic
Protestant countries than in South Mediterranean countries, levels of
secularization are higher. In the last decades, both Northern and Southern
Europe have received strong flows of newcomers. From this perspective, the book
presents through various theoretical lenses and empirical researches the impact
mobility and consequent religious transnationalism have on multiple aspects of
culture and social life in societies where the religious landscapes are
increasingly diverse. The chapters demonstrate that we are dealing with complex
scenarios: different contexts of reception, different countries of origin,
various ethnicities and religious traditions (Catholics, Orthodox and
Evangelical Christians, Muslims, Buddhists). Having become plural spaces, our
societies tend to be far more concerned with the issue of social integration
rather than with that of social identities reconstruction in society as a
whole, often ignoring that today religion manifests itself as a plurality of
religions. In short, what are the implications of newcomers for the religious
life of Europe and for the redesign of its soul?
Secret of Prevailing in Prayer TAIWO OLUSEGUN AYENI 2005-02-14 The Secrets of
Prevailing in Prayer Warfare is one in several series of Prayer Manuals that
God had laid in my heart to write. It is written to encourage the believer to
hold out with God in the place of prayer and prevail. Victory in prayer warfare
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is a possibility if one can be persistent. One of the key factors in prevailing
prayer is hearing God speak. Hearing him helps us to wait till our change
comes. Hence, the reason the chapter on having a relationship with the Holy
Spirit is included. There is a need for the saints to have a vibrant
relationship with the Holy Spirit, have him guide us as we persistently engage
the kingdom of darkness in prevailing warfare prayers.
Cumberland Island Mary R. Bullard 2005-01-01 Cumberland Island is a national
treasure. The largest of the Sea Islands along the Georgia coast, it is a
history-filled place of astounding natural beauty. With a thoroughness
unmatched by any previous account, Cumberland Island: A History chronicles five
centuries of change to the landscape and its people from the days of the first
Native Americans through the late-twentieth-century struggles between
developers and conservationists. Author Mary Bullard, widely regarded as the
person most knowledgeable about Cumberland Island, is a descendant of the
Carnegie family, Cumberland's last owners before it was acquired by the federal
government in 1972 and designated a National Seashore. Bullard's discussion of
the Carnegie era on Cumberland is notable for its intimate glimpse into how the
family's feelings toward the island bore upon Cumberland's destiny. Bullard
draws on more than twenty years of research and travels about the island to
describe how water, wind, and the cycles of nature continue to shape it and
also how humans have imprinted themselves on the face of Cumberland across
time--from the Timuca, Guale, and Mocamo Indians to the subsequent appearances
of Spanish, French, African, British, and American inhabitants. The result is
an engaging narrative in which discussions about tidal marshes, sea turtles,
and wild horses are mixed with accounts of how the island functioned as a
center for indigo, rice, cotton, fishing, and timber. Even frequent visitors
and former residents will learn something new from Bullard's account of
Cumberland Island.
The African Christian Diaspora Afe Adogame 2013-04-04 Informative guide
offering interpretation and analysis of African immigrant Christianities in
Western societies and their impact on the wider local-global religious scene.
Handbook of Research on Development and Religion Matthew Clarke 2013-01-01 With
eighty percent of the world's population professing religious faith, religious
belief is a common human characteristic. This fascinating and highly unique
Handbook brings together state-of-the-art research on incorporating religion
into development studies literature and research. The expert contributors
illustrate that as religious identity is integral to a community's culture,
exclusion of religious consideration will limit successful development
interventions; it is therefore necessary to conflate religion and development
to enhance efforts to improve the lives of the poor. Issues addressed include:
key tenets, beliefs and histories of religions; religious response to
development concerns (gender, environment, education, microfinance,
humanitarian assistance); and the role of faith based organisations and
missionaries in the wider development context. Practical case studies of
countries across Africa, Eastern Europe and the Pacific (including Australia)
rccg-school-of-mission

9/12

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 3, 2022 by guest

underpin the research, providing evidence that the intersection between
religion and development is neither new nor static. By way of conclusion,
suggestions are prescribed for extensive further research in order to advance
understanding of this nascent field. This path-breaking Handbook will prove a
thought-provoking and stimulating reference tool for academics, researchers and
students in international development, international relations, comparative
religion and theology.
History of Yoruba Land Gbade Aladeojebi 2016-10-17 The name Nigeria was coined
in Lokoja by Flora Shaw, the future wife of Baron Lugard, a British colonial
administrator, while gazing out at the river Niger. So, British colonialism
created Nigeria as a country, joining diverse peoples and regions in an
artificial political entity along the Niger River. The territory known today as
Nigeria is a very large country of multi-ethnic groups of about four hundred.
The land mass is large enough to accommodate France, Belgium and Italy. The
name Nigeria is derived from the River Niger which traverses the country from
the North to the South. Nigeria is located on the coast of Western Africa. It
has an area of 356,669 square miles (923,768 square km). At its greatest
expanse, it measures about 1,200 kilometres (about 750 mi) from East to West
and about 1,050 kilometres (about 650 mi) from North to South. It is bordered
to the north by Niger, the east by Chad and Cameroon, the south by the Gulf of
Guinea, and to the west by Benin. Niger River and the Benue, are its largest
tributary, are the principal rivers in the country. The area that is now
Nigeria was home to ethnically based kingdoms and tribal communities before it
became a European colony. In spite of European contact that began in the 16th
century, these kingdoms and communities maintains their autonomy until the 19th
century. Federal Republic of Nigeria is a constitutional Federal Republic
comprising 36 states and the Federal Capital Territory in Abuja. The principal
groups in the Northern part are Hausa, Fulani, Kanuri, and Nupe. Other minority
tribes also inhabits the Middle belt area, these include the Jukun, the Chamba
and the Bata. In the region north of the upper Benue valley various ethnic
groups such as Fali, Gabun, Gude, Gudu, Higi, Hona Mbula, Mumuye and Tika also
inhabits the area. In the Southwest we have the Yoruba, another principal
ethnic group and in the Southeast we have the Igbo people which form the third
principal ethnic group. In the South-south we have the group of minorities such
as Annang, Efik, Ibibio, Ijaw, Itsekiri, Isoko Uhrobo and Ukwiani. The entire
ethnic group in Nigeria is over 500, parts of these are listed in appropriate
section of this book.
Global Religious Movements Across Borders Stephen M. Cherry 2016-04-22 From
global missionizing among proselytic faiths to mass migration through religious
diasporas, religion has traveled from one side of the world and back again. It
continues to play a prominent role in shaping world politics and has been a
vital force in the continued emergence, spread, and creation of a transnational
civil society. Exploring how religious roots are shaping organizations that
seek to aid people across political and geographic boundaries - 'service
movements' - this book focuses on how religious movements establish structures
to assist people with basic human needs such as food, clothing, shelter,
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education, and health. Examining a multitude of faith traditions with origins
in different parts of the world, seven contributing chapters, with an
introduction and conclusions by the senior author, offer a unique discussion of
the intersections between religious transnationalism and social movements.
Mission and Money Mari-Anna Auvinen-Pöntinen 2016-05-19 Mission and Money;
Christian Mission in the Context of Global Inequalities evaluates Church
mission and the ethics of the global economy. Contributions are based on
keynote presentations at the IAMS Europe Conference held in April 2014 in
Helsinki, Finland.
Fighting Your Way to Victory Taiwo Olusegun Ayeni 2006-03-26 This is the first
book in the series of work (Prayer School Manuals) originally titled The gates
of Hell shall not prevail Parts I & II. It is titled Fighting Your Way To
Victory principles of victory over stubborn problems and it deals with the
revival of prayer life, and the need to rise up and engage in spiritual warfare
in order to overcome unnecessary sufferings. It reveals explicitly the reality
of the life of an average Christian in an urban center where stress is the
hallmark of existence.
Nigeria at Fifty Ebenezer Obadare 2013-09-13 Nigeria, Africa’s most populous
and biggest democracy, celebrates her fiftieth year as an independent nation in
October 2010. As the cliché states, ‘As Nigeria goes, so goes Africa’. This
book frames the socio-historical and political trajectory of Nigeria while
examining the many dimensions of the critical choices that she has made as an
independent nation. How does the social composition of interest and power
illuminate the actualities and narratives of the Nigerian crisis? How have the
choices made by Nigerian leaders structured, and/or have been structured by,
the character of the Nigerian state and state-society relations? In what ways
is Nigeria’s mono-product, debt-ridden, dependent economy fed by ‘the politics
of plunder’? And what are the implications of these questions for the
structural relationships of production, reproduction and consumption? This book
confronts these questions by making state-centric approaches to understanding
African countries speak to relevant social theories that pluralize and
complicate our understanding of the specific challenges of a prototypical
postcolonial state. This book was published as a special issue of the Journal
of Contemporary African Studies.
Workers in Training Manual Enoch Adeboye 2016-08-04 Commitment to the Almighty
God is the highest priority for the Christian and it cannot be taken lightly
because of its eternal implications. There should be assurance of salvation
that is Bible based, which lasts forever. There is a need for an extra
spiritual effort on the souls saved to get them established, localised in a
church fellowship and mobilised until they too become soul winners. It is not
enough for the believer in Christ to go forth and bear fruits in obedience to
the Lord's command but must also ensure that the fruits abide. This is why the
Workers-in-Training programme is packaged to equip believers for service unto
God and the edification of the body of Christ. Our prayer is that at the end of
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these teachings, you would have become a true Christian, on fire for God and
ready to take up mountains. God bless you as you get empowered for the work of
ministry, in Jesus name. Amen
Nigerians Engaged in Mission Work Today Elisabeth Vingborg 2001
African Christian Women, Finding Your Position for Success: Education, Prayers
and Virtue Ibiloye Abiodun Christian 2015-02-11 Challenges,task and function of
women,especially African women in reality of today’s social order and World
advancement in Education, political consciousness, Science and Technology is
disccussed seriously in this book. One of the greatest source of failure and
frustration in life is wrong positioning. When someone is wrongly positioned,
he/she cannot be reached by those who need him/her and, he/she too, can never
maximise his/her potentials. The book highlight why and how African Christian
women must position themselves first spiritually and then educationaly, skill
wise and with virtue and moderation ( standing firm in faith). The author is
lending a voice to gender discrimination and violence. Also, women empowerment
to curb poverty and decaying value system. Examples of women who has succeded
in this regard, globally are also given.
Dealing with Generation Wasters TAIWO OLUSEGUN AYENI 2005-02-03 This work is a
follow up to my two books Fighting Your Way to Victory principles of victory
over stubborn problems which deals with the revival of ones prayer life, and
Smashing the Gates of the Enemy through Strategic Prayers which encourages the
believer to engage in strategic spiritual warfare in order to unseat the powers
of darkness limiting them from entering into their inheritance. The book is
titled Dealing with Generation Wasters It reveals the operations of generation
wasters in mens lives and tries to explain why many people have experienced
untold hardships and sufferings that are beyond human comprehension.

rccg-school-of-mission

12/12

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 3, 2022 by guest

